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Focused and ready 
to tackle 2019!
Happy New Year everyone!

With everyone now back on site, all our project staff have 
gone through a New Year briefing. These sessions provide  
the opportunity to focus the teams and ensure we have a  
safe and productive start to the year. 

A number of our project staff worked some of the non-statutory days over 
the Christmas break, we thank them for their dedication and hard work, 
keeping us on track to complete our season targets. We also acknowledge 
the commitment of our teams who attended to storm damage on 
Christmas Day and Boxing Day – they showed exceptional commitment 
and dedication to the project.

A quick update on progress so far this season.

• We are now halfway through the earthworks season in terms of time

• Our earthworks crews have achieved 37% of the cut volumes for  
the season

• We have also completed 33% of the structural fills for the season

• We have moved over 1 million cubic meters of earth, and are close  
to reaching the 2 million mark of our ‘up to 4 million’ target

We are making the most of the improved weather across site and hope  
to welcome more in the coming months. This combined with good day- 
to-day planning means we are confident we can achieve our overall 
targets by the end of the season.

I am also pleased to announce that we will be hosting our second Project 
Open Day, on Sunday 31 March. This year we are delighted to be able 
to take you on a tour into an area of the project out of sight from the 
roadside, and a chance to see the big kit in action! Tickets to the free event 
will become available online on Wednesday February 27 February. We will 
share the link via this column, on our project Facebook page and on the 
project website. If you do not have online access, there will be an option 
to contact us directly to have some sent out to you. There will be more 
information on the Project Open Day to come in next month’s column.

Ngā mihi, 
Robert


